
For those experiencing homelessness:  

 

McKinney-Vento 

The McKinney Vento regulations are a Federal Statute requiring entities who receive federal 
dollars to provide support to those experiencing homelessness. Under this law, the school 
district can provide resources and support to children and their families to assure a smooth 
continuation of education services.  

  

The McKinney-Vento coordinator for the District is Shari Haire, Director of Student Support 
Services.  

  

Please contact our office at 508-943-3646 to talk with us regarding your situation and to 
determine what support you may be entitled to.  

 


